
Mölnlycke Ref: 2023-11(01) - Product Table
Field Safety Notice Ref: 2023-11(01) - Mölnlycke® Procedure Trays Affected Products numbers and class globally

Product LOT Product Name Material group descripton GMDN code GMDN term GMDN definition MDD Class

97009921-17 23421818 Laparoscopie tray groot MIS Anti-reflux P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB

97009921-17 23465143 Laparoscopie tray groot MIS Anti-reflux P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB

97013848-12 23404546 Laparoscopie tray klein MIS Anti-reflux P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB

97013848-12 23438939 Laparoscopie tray klein MIS Anti-reflux P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB

97016566-17 23386936 Laparoskopie Set - KSSG MIS Cholecystectomy P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIA

97016566-17 23428217 Laparoskopie Set - KSSG MIS Cholecystectomy P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIA

97016566-17 23428291 Laparoskopie Set - KSSG MIS Cholecystectomy P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIA

97016566-17 23428292 Laparoskopie Set - KSSG MIS Cholecystectomy P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIA



97053579-03 23401210 Laparoskopie Tray MIS Anti-reflux P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIA

97053579-03 23414537 Laparoskopie Tray MIS Anti-reflux P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIA

97053579-03 23414538 Laparoskopie Tray MIS Anti-reflux P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIA

97057242-06 23391783 Bariatrie Laparoskopie Set - MIS Bariatric P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIA

97099833-02 23427999 Da Vinci robotic surgery set Laparoscopy others P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB

97099833-02 23428000 Da Vinci robotic surgery set Laparoscopy others P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB

97099833-02 23428001 Da Vinci robotic surgery set Laparoscopy others P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB

97099833-02 23422062 Da Vinci robotic surgery set Laparoscopy others P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB



97099833-02 23422113 Da Vinci robotic surgery set Laparoscopy others P44096

Laparoscopic 
surgical 

procedure kit, non
medicated, single-

use

Laparoscopic surgical procedure kit, 
non-medicated, single-use

A collection of various sterile 
laparoscopic and surgical instruments 

(e.g., access cannulae, forceps), 
dressings, and additional materials 
intended to be used specifically to 

perform a laparoscopic surgical 
procedure. It does not contain 

pharmaceuticals. It may be referred to 
as a procedure tray. This is a single-

use device.

IIB


